Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 14 Number 1 March, 2001 Article 2

Lofland Receives Faculty Development Award

Copyright ©2001. *Health Policy Newsletter* is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson University, Jefferson Health System and the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107.

Suggested Citation:

Lofland receives faculty development award. Health Policy Newsletter 2001; 14(1): Article 2. Retrieved [date] from http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol14/iss1/2.

Lofland Receives Faculty Development Award

Jennifer H. Lofland, PharmD, Project Director in our office, is the proud recipient of the Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America (PhRMA) Foundation two-year Faculty Development Award in Pharmacoeconomics for 2001.

The PhRMA Foundation is a non-profit organization established in 1965 to promote public health through scientific and medical research. It provides funding for research, education and training of scientists and physicians who have selected pharmacology, pharmaceutics, toxicology, bioinformatics or pharmacoeconomics as a career choice. The primary objective of the Foundation is to expedite the careers of young scientists in training and support the research or salaries of young faculty members. The purpose of this award is to strengthen representation of these area schools of pharmacy, medicine and public health by helping to maintain the present academic capability and ultimately to broaden the faculty base.

On behalf of Dr. Lofland, the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes would like to thank Robert Capizzi, MD, Professor of Medicine, Division of Clinical Pharmacology, for first bringing this award to the Office's attention.